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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
th14  September, the day Hindi was adopted as the official Language of the Republic of India by our Constituent 

Assembly, is celebrated annually as the Hindi Diwas. Google about it, you come to know a lot more but our 

children tell you more through their creative writings and projects done through this month. Read and 

appreciate the Devanagri script adorning this issue of Deen-a-Logue.
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